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First name: Michael

Last name: Williams

Organization: BCHC-Santa Ana River Unit

Title: President

Comments: It is the position of our membership that E-bikes have no place on trails that are shared with
equestrians. They are fast and quiet. Often times the livestock will be spooked by these bike which can cause
injury to the animals, riders, e-bike riders or anyone else who may be in the area. We oppose any move to allow
these e-blkes in our forest areas.

Thank you.



